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The intent of the 2nd amendment was that civilians could freely carry firearms.  

Firearms that were similar to that of the military to for a militia if a tyrannical 

government tried to control it’s citizens.  These bills clearly restrict and infringe on 

that principle.  I for one will not tolerate this government overreach!  


